This Week at PGE

June 10th to June 14th, 2019

| | YARD CLEANUP – Grade 5's |
|----------------------|---|
| MONDAY June 10 | New VP Mr. Sanbrooks Visits |
| TUESDAY June 11 | Play is the Way – Dewolf and W. Martin PAC Meeting at 6:30pm – Voting for Executive Dion & Easton @ Lake Country Art Gallery & Library Fire Drill at 10:45am |
| WEDNESDAY June 12 | Kindness Crew in Library at lunch PGE Showcase of Learning and Play is the Way Night from 5:30pm to 7:30pm Eagleton & Fowler to Kangaroo Farm |
| THURSDAY June 13 | Play is the Way – ILC Yellow and ILC Black Hot Lunch – no hot lunch this week Boys and Girls Club – sports and games |
| FRIDAY June 14 | Caillaud to Lake Country School of Dance (PM) Pizza Friday Floor Hockey Club at 2:30pm |

Coming Up:

June 20

- Last Day for StrongStart
- Grades 1 to 4 to Splash Park

June 21

- Gr 1-4 to LC Splash Park
- National Aboriginal Day

June 25

 Grade 6 Year End Celebration at 5:00pm

June 26

- Gr. 1-6 Waterslides
- Kindergarten Play Day

June 27

- Report cards communicating Student Learning (CSL) go home
- Last day of school before Summer Break
- Year End Assembly 1:30pm –
 2:15pm

June 28

 Administrative Day - Schools Close

August 27-29

Summer Pro D Days

Sept 3

 Schools Open: Early Dismissal 11:00

Sept 10

PAC Meeting 6:30 in the Library

Play is the Way -

Encourage children to question everything. The truth is not passed on. It is continuously rediscovered and survives rigorous examination.

Family Fun Night: Thanks to our AMAZING PAC and all of the volunteers who helped to make the Family Fun Night such a grand success. We could not do it without each and every one of you Thank you!!

Showcase of Learning and Play is the Way Night: Join us on Wednesday June 12th from 5:30pm to 7:30pm to visit our Showcase of Learning and to participate in some fun Play is the Way games with your family. All families, siblings and students are welcome.

Lost and Found: Please come in and claim your lost items form the Lost and Found. All items will be donated on June 25, 2019.

Desten Smith: He touched the heart of every person he met. He was a very special and amazing little man. He was a fighter and had a smile that could light up a room. Click <u>HERE</u> if you are interested in helping out the Smith family via gofundme.

Community Feedback: PGE would like to gather feedback regarding the grade 4, 5 and 6 Learning Community. Please take five minutes to complete the survey. Your feedback is greatly appreciated. Click <u>HERE</u> to complete the Parent Survey.

School Bus Registration: Registration for bussing for the 2019/2020 school year is now open. Click HERE to register.

Mabel's Labels: Mabel's Labels are personalized, peel & stick, super-durable labels that safely go in the laundry, dishwasher and microwave. 20% of all sales will go to supporting our school PAC. It is easy to order, go to http://mabelslabels.com/support-a-fundraiser and choose **Peter Greer** PAC from the list.

Save-on Foods: Save-on Foods sells gifts cards that can then be used to purchase groceries. When you use these gift cards, 5% of all purchases goes directly to PGE!

PAC NEWS

Family Fun Night: A huge thank you to our many volunteers this year! This year's event was one of the best in terms of our volunteer numbers which always makes things go so smoothly. Even though we had to make the decision to pull the event inside this year we heard a lot of positive feedback and saw lots of smiling faces. Thank you to all of our PGE staff who also volunteered and to the teachers who offered up their rooms to help us out. Lastly, thank you to everyone who came out to support our last event of the year. We hope everyone had a good time. If you have any feedback for us (good or bad) that can help us out in future years please send us an email at pge.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca

Last PAC Meeting: Tuesday, June 11th at 6:30pm in the library. This will be our last meeting of the year and our AGM. We will review the year and Family Fun Night and have our elections for next year's Executive Board. Childminding is always available thanks to Mme Cassan. Hope to see you there!

Contact the PAC: pge.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca